
 
 

For Class- I 

Circular No. SGS/16/2024-25 

Date :- 18-04-2024 

     "Learning is a treasure that will follow its owner 

everywhere." 
Dear Parents,  

Warm greeting  

The school will be working on Saturday i.e., 20th April 2024 for the      

 students of Grade-I. Timngs will be 8:00 am to 1:00 pm for them.   

 Transport will ply accordingly. 

Regards 

 

 

 

(Principal) 


